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We had a total of nine including eight members in attendance. Members 
included Ann, Bob F, Anne, Bob R, Kirby, Emmett, Dave, and Ben. We 
enjoyed a lunch of roasted pork, finger potatoes, and a salad. Anne led the 
meeting, Ben said the prayer and Ann led us in song. We sang "Wait till the 
Sun Shines Nellie" and "Take me out to the ballgame". 
 
Dave had a travel dollar for his family trip to Tanzania to see the great animal 
migration. The trip included a full week of living in tents. Anne told us another 
of her Uber driver stories. This one involved one of her passengers getting 
sick in her car and Anne spending a late cold night trying to clean it. She did 
not say if her husband got up to help with the cleaning. 
 
Our speaker was Sheri Mealy, Dementia Care Specialist with ADRC. She is 
one of only 24 Dementia care specialists in the state. There are currently 
approximately 120,000 people in Wisconsin with some form of Dementia. 
Sheri spoke about the other services offered by ADRC. These services are 
broke into four areas. Service specialists, that work with people to find 
individuals or companies that can help with work that an older person needs 
in their home. This could allow a person to stay in their home rather then 
move to an assisted living facility.  
 
A second area are Benefit Specialists who work with people navigating the 
many Benefit programs for the Aged. The third area is arranging the many 
programs and events held at the ADRC. The final area is the meal program 
and Cafe. 

 



 

 
Rick has the program next week, February 3rd. On February 10th our newest 
member Kirby will tell us about herself.  
 
 
 
By: Bob Rowan 

 
 
 
 

 


